Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH

email: office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk

19 November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Christmas Parties

The children will be having a Christmas Party on **Tuesday 18 December** in the afternoon.

Children may bring party clothes to change into at lunch time. As children have already eaten we do not have party food but play lots of party games to celebrate Christmas.

Kind Regards.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J North

Headteacher